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The construction industry in Ontario, Canada, continues to be a multibillion-dollar-per-year 
industry. Ontario’s imports amount to billions of dollars per year, more than half of which come 
from the United States. If U.S.-based businesses sell to the construction industry, there’s a good 
chance that they will be selling into Ontario.
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